
REMINDER TO OUR 

Town of Sweden Residents (Outside Village) 
 

FALL BRUSH PICKUP 

October 29, 2018 thru November 2, 2018 
 

BRUSH ONLY 
NO OTHER ITEMS TO BE PICKED UP! 

 
Starting Monday, October 29th and continuing thru 

November 2nd, the Town will pick up brush only.  Only one 

pass will be made. 
 

All residents must have the brush at roadside by Monday, 

October 29th at 7:00 AM.  No brush to be placed prior to 

October 22nd.  Brush must be no longer than eight (8) feet 
and piled parallel to the roadside. 

 
If there are any questions, please call the 

Highway Department at 637-3369 or the Town Clerk at 637-2144  

 
Reminder to Residents: For those residents wishing to dispose of brush 

throughout the year, the Town of Sweden will deliver a truck for overnight 
use to your residence for homeowners to load for disposal.  There is no 
charge for this service. Because of time constraints, multiple drop-offs 
are discouraged. This service is not available for private contractors or 
residents utilizing private contractors for tree and landscaping services. 
Residents may also drop brush off at the highway garage during normal 

business hours.  Please call 637-3369 for truck delivery or more 
information. 

Brian Ingraham, Superintendent of Highways 


